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Interpretation Date: August 13, 2024 

Building Code Edition: 
BC Building Code 2024, Book II: Plumbing Systems 
(BCPC) and BC Building Code Book I: General 

Subject: Installation Requirements for Condensate Drains 
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Building Code Reference(s): 2.2., 2.3. and 2.4.2.1. of the BCPC 

Question: 

1. Does the condensate piping from HVAC equipment need to comply with the requirements for 
drainage piping in the BCPC? 

2. Can the condensate piping terminate outdoors?   

Interpretation: 

 
1. No. 

 
The condensate piping from HVAC equipment, an HRV for example, need not comply with the 
requirements for drainage piping contained in the BCPC. That said; however, the termination of that 
piping, and where and how it is connected to a drainage system (including the load imposed on that 
system), must comply with the applicable minimum requirements of the BCPC (See BCIC 
Interpretation #18-0283 for further information).  

 
2. Yes (with conditions). 

 
Since most condensate piping from HVAC equipment is typically of smaller diameter (NPS 3/4 or 1), 
the piping could be subject to frost closure during the winter months so care must be taken to ensure 
that this is prevented. In addition, the termination of the condensate line should not be in a location 
which could lead to the creation of a hazardous situation (over a paved walkway for example which 
could lead to ice formation). 

 
 
 

 


